North Liberty Town Council – March 15, 2022
	The North Liberty Town Council held public hearing #2 at the North Liberty Community Building.  Randy Lemert called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited, and Ben Webb gave the Invocation. 

	Town Council Present:  Randy Lemert		Absent:  Tom England
		   		   Will Groves, Jr.
                           Ben Webb
		                           Gerry Brown		
	Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Jackie James

	There were four community residents in attendance.  

Randy Lemert turned the meeting over to Attorney Lebbin.  		
	Town Attorney Marcel Lebbin answered the few questions that were brought up.
	 Updated financial packets were distributed from the Township’s Financial Advisor, Cender Dalton Municipal Advisors that were received via email March 11, 2022.
	Ben Webb made a motion to recess the meeting at 5:20 P.M.  Gerry Brown seconded the motion.  All voted to approve.

Signed:

________________________________
Randy Lemert
Council President

Attest:
________________________________
Vicki L. Kitchen
Clerk-Treasurer
